From: I

Sent:

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Local Planning (Wisloe area)
Categories: Consulation response

Dear Sir,

Having looked at the proposed developments for the Wisloe and Slimbridge and the
surrounding area in some detail; I feel I must protest very strongly about the way you are
planning to change this area.. I have no objection to developing the area sympathetically
but it is definitely a 1lost opportunity to improve the area for everyone. Instead an
urban sprawl is what you propose.. While we all appreciate the need for new housing, It
will also require major upgrading to the infra structure especially the roads, with
inclusion of new schools and doctors surgeries etc.. What is planned to my mind is a
complete overkill and a land grab by the building trade, all to appease and fulfil central
government building targets. It will lead to a loss of identity to the villages that will
completely ruin a beautiful area, a place we all love to live, and also a popular tourist
attraction.. I also think that future generations will look back, and see it as legalised
vandalism.

Hopefully you will reconsider these future plans before it is too late.

Yours sincereliI



